WARD!\/-C

117 Gulick St., Blossburg, PA 16912 (800) 248-1027 Fax (570) 241-0100

March 11, 2024

To Our Valued Ward Distributors:

Due to continuing increases in raw material, please be advised that effective April 11,
2024; Ward Manufacturing will be implementing the following price increases:

Product Increase Price Sheet
Ward Domestic Welded Pipe Nipples 6% 600424
Merchant Couplings 6% 640424

The new list price sheet will be available in the very near future on our website
www.wardmfg.com.

As always, we thank you for your continued support.

/._

Since;{_‘ely,

Don Ross
Vice-President-Sales & Marketing



